
From: Troy Wild [mailto:t.wild@nra.net.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2017 4:09 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au; ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au; 
chrisk@business-sa.com; Sharlene Wellard; Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au; Katie Biddlestone; Julia 
Fox; Michael Donovan; 'mmoretta@sdavic.org' 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: RE AM2016/36 - 4 Yearly review of Modern Awards - SDA Claim for blood and bone 
marrow leave 

 
Dear Associate to Vice President Hatcher, 
 
The National Retail Association do not oppose the SDA’s extension request.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Troy Wild 
 

 

Troy Wild 
Principal 
NRA Legal  

www.nra.net.au 

 

http://www.nra.net.au/

